
February 26, 2025

RE: Greetings to Shen Yun Performance Arts Canada Tour

It is my great pleasure to extend a warm welcome to Shen Yun Performing Arts as it returns
to Canada on its annual global tour.

Shen Yun, the world’s premier classical Chinese dance and music company, is renowned for
its breathtaking performances that celebrate China’s 5,000 years divinely inspired culture.
Through artistry, music, and dance, Shen Yun brings to life a rich cultural heritage that has
been largely lost under communist rule.

This extraordinary production offers audiences a stunning theatrical journey, blending
tradition with universal values such as compassion, courage, and freedom—principles that
resonate deeply with Canadians. Beyond reviving an ancient culture, Shen Yun also reflects
the beauty of Canada’s cultural diversity, uniting people from all backgrounds through the
power of the performing arts.

I commend the dedication and artistry of Shen Yun’s performers, who inspire audiences
worldwide, and I encourage everyone to experience this world-class production.
Best wishes for a successful tour and an unforgettable experience for all in attendance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Best regards,

Marilyn Gladu
Member of Parliament for Sarnia-Lambton


